
 

 

 
17 October 2022  
  

  
  

Dear Resident,  
  
Raised Pedestrian Crossing Renewal – Abbotsford Public School, Great 

North Road, Abbotsford  
  

As part of our commitment to improving local infrastructure, we are pleased to 
advise that we will be undertaking raised pedestrian crossing renewal works 
at Abbotsford Public School on Great North Road.  
  
This work is part of our Annual Capital Works Traffic Facilities Program that 
represents an investment of $200,000 for traffic management improvements 
in the 2022/23 financial year.  
  
These works are scheduled to commence in early November with completion 
expected by late November 2022, weather permitting.  
  
Generally, works will be carried out between Monday to Friday from 7am to 
5pm; however, there may be instances that will require work to be undertaken 
outside of these hours.   
  
We are working towards improving our local streets and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation during this time.  
  
Should you require further information, please contact our Infrastructure 
Project Manager, William Boidin on 0439 626 119.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  

 

Mayor Angelo Tsirekas  
City of Canada Bay  
 

 


